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STOKE ST MICHAEL ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
Minutes from the Meeting held on 25th May 2023 starting at 7pm 

 
Present: Cllrs Amanda Taylor, Simon Collins, Keith Hambly, Anna Mearns, Nick 

Corbett, John McEntee, Peter Rhodes and seven members of the public. 
  
 Keith Hambly as Chair of the Parish Meeting chaired the Annual Parish Meeting 
 

1. Apologies for absence 

Alun Stewart and Teresa Taylor-Wolff 

2. To approve the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 21st April 2022  

All participants RESOLVED that the minutes from the Annual Parish Meeting held on 21st 

April 2022 were a true record and were signed by the Chair of the Meeting. 

3. To receive the Chairman’s Annual Report 

Cllr Keith Hambly as Chair of the Parish Council read out the annual report. 

4. Report from the Chair of Stoke St Michael War Memorial Hall – Teresa Taylor-Wollf  

Teresa Taylor-Wolff had sent her apologies, Karen Pearce read out the annual report on 

behalf of Stoke St Michael War Memorial Hall. 

5. Report from the Footpath Liaison Officer – Alun Stewart  

Alun Stewart had sent his apologies.  Cllr Amanda Taylor read out the annual report on 

behalf of the Footpath Liaison Officer.  A member of the public queried whether a footpath 

map could be made available and displayed in the village. 

6. Report from the Chair of Stoke St Michael Community Field –  

John Johnston 

 John Johnston as Chair of Stoke St Michael Community Field read out the annual report. 

7. Report from Stoke St Michael Woodland – Simon Clarke  

Simon Clarke as Chair of Stoke St Michael Woodland read out the annual report. 

8. Report from the Baby & Toddler Group – Karen Pearce  

Karen Pearce read out the annual report from the Baby and Toddler Group. 

9. Report from the Community Events Group – Amanda Taylor  

Cllr Amanda Taylor read out the annual report from the Community Events Group. 

10. Report from the Speedwatch Group – Leanne Weston 

The Speedwatch Group is not currently active and Leanne Weston has stepped down as 

coordinator 

11. Matters to Consider 

There were no matters to consider. 

 

Cllr Keith Hambly closed the meeting and thanked everyone who contributed to the 

community groups and the work they were involved in, there is a lot going on in the 

village. 

 

Meeting closed 7.45pm 

 

 

 


